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Welcome: 
 
On behalf of MAC Athletics, we would like to extend a welcome & acknowledge our appreciation to all the players, coaches, relatives, 
and friends attending the 2019 MAC SUPER 16.  We are thankful you chose to play in our tournament and if we can be of any assistance 
please don’t hesitate to ask any members of our tournament staff. 
 
To the coaches, managers, and clubs in attendance this year, we’d like to extend our thanks to you for doing what you do. The time and 
effort you give to youth basketball is a great service, and we want to let you know that those efforts are greatly appreciated. 
 
We hope that each team enjoys the playing experience as you compete against some of the best traveling teams in the Midwest. We 
put a great deal of time and effort into preparing for this event, and it is our constant goal to make the MAC SUPER 16 a premier 
tournament. 
 
As always, we want to thank all the many tournament volunteers for their help, for without their time and energy, this tournament would 
not be possible. 
 
It is truly through the efforts of numerous volunteers that this tournament becomes a reality, and we hope that you enjoy your 
experience. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Briant O. Mills 
Executive Director 
AND1 Basketball Tournament Director  
briant@macathletics.org 
bmills@and1.com 
 

 

 
 


